
Department of Botany: 

 The Department of Botany is involved in maintaining the medicinal garden of the 

college. Each student is allotted plants and the responsibility of the student to nurture 

and take care of the plant.  

 The students also show their skills in creating wealth out of waste by creating planters 

by painting the used tender coconuts and also painting pots with the various art forms. 

These pots are used to be given as green mementos to guests.  

     

 

 The IDP International Educational Specialist had a session on 2nd July 2024 with the 

students to brief them about the prospects of studying abroad and gave the students an 

insight about various competitive exams to be taken by the students. 

   

 



 

 On October 23rd the B.Sc. students were taken for a visit to Visvesvaraya 

Technological Museum the students had an opportunity to see various models on 

display and were also excited to use certain working models. 

 

 

 

 

 

 On 15th November a guest lecture was organized on “Pathways to Positivity” by Mrs. 

Yallina Thomas, Councellor of BCWCC.  The students were encouraged by the talk 

opening up about various concerns related to peer pressure.  

 

   



 

 

 

 

 On 21st November the students of I, II, III B.Sc. had an opportunity to visit Indian 

Institute of Horticulture Research (IIHR), Hesaraghatta the students were taken to the 

field to visualize the various hybrid breeding techniques and were also briefed about 

the various ongoing projects at IIHR. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 During the Annual Fest” DISHA” the department of botany organized the event 

“Floral Apparel”. This gave the students and opportunity to showcase their creativity 

by designing beautiful apparel using flower petals.  



   

 

 The Institution Innovation Council of the college organized an Exposure field visit to 

KR Market and Gottigere village for the effective problem identification in alignment 

with the UN SDGs. On April 26th the I year B.Sc students early in the morning went 

to KR Market to interview some of the flower vendors to find out the challenges that 

they face in their business. The main purpose of the visit is to interact with the key 

stakeholders and identify the real life problems that require solution. 

    

 

 On May 9th the department of Biotechnology  and Botany jointly organized a talk on 

“Bridging the gap between education and career in the Biotech Industry” by Dr. 

Anirudha Lakshminarasimhan.  The students were richly benefitted by the session as 

it was an eye opener to the wide-open broad career prospects. 

  



   

 On 13th May the students of B.Sc visited the Chanakya University, Global Campus, 

Devanahalli for a one-day workshop on “Protein Purification and Analysis of Gene 

Expression”.  A unique opportunity to experience cutting edge biology research and  

to interact with the subject experts.  
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